
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 9/8/2014 12:14:02 PM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Request for phone call later this week 

Ken 

Just tried to call your office and the call seemed to get automatically cut off. 

Sumeet would like to give you an update on the results of work underway on Line 401, and I 
wondered if your schedule might permit a call Thursday, Friday, or next week? You likely 
recall previous discussions about sections of the line in Burney and Shingletown that may be 
operating one class out, and our intent to submit an application to the Commission. 

Let me know if you have any time; probably 15 minutes would do it. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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